










ESTIMATED PROJECT QUANTITIES 

Item No. Description Quantity Unit 

1 Mobilization 1 LS 

1 LS 

214 CY 

150 CY 

265 CY 

15 TN

8 TN 

2 12" CMP, 14 Ga.
3 Onsite Topsoil 

4 Class 10 Excavation, Onsite Barrow 

5 Class 10 Excavation, Contractor Furnished 

6 1" Clean Stone 

7 Erosion Stone 

8 Fire Proof Cover 1 EA 

9 Clearing and Grubbing 1 LS 

ITEM No. ESTIMATE REFERENCE INFORMATION 

Access from 320th St. DNR Engineer to provide the field location of the start and 

1 stop of the dike work and will set an elevation hub 

Remove and dispose off-site existing dual wall plastic tile. In location where plastic 

tile is currently found, install 12 inch CMP, 14 Gauge - 40 LF. A 12" standard bar 

guard, as manufactured by Agri Drain Corp of Adair, Iowa, or approved equal shall 

2 be installed on the wetland (inlet) end of the CMP. 

Existing dike shall be stripped 6" prior to placing approved material. Stripped 

3 material may be spread evenly over finished dike surface. 

Spillway excavated (20'X10X9") to elevation 1238.25'. Erosion stone topped w/ 1" 

clean stone place into excavated portion to a FG elevation of 1239.0' . Excavated 

4 material may be spread evenly over finished dike surface. 

Embankment to be reshaped to 4tol side slopes on south side of dike and top width 

of 10' with material hauled in from off-site and shall be of a suitable material ok'd 

by DNR Field Engineer. North side of dike is faced with broken concrete and shall be 

5 left as is. 

1" Clean Stone to be used to fill cavity between installed fire proof cover and 

6 existing Agri Drain WCS and to choke erosion stone in Emergency Spillway 

Remove (cut and grubbed out stumps) trees on dike. Trees shall be pilled on-site in 

9 location identified by DNR Field Engineer. Disposal site will be within 500' of dike. 

ITEM 

A. 

B. 

C. 

D. 

E. 

F. 

G. 

H. 

I. 

J. 

GENERAL NOTES: 

DESCRIPTION 

The contractor shall notify the following two weeks prior to construction: 
1. District Inspector:

Heath Delzell, P.E.
515-979-0104

Verify actual locations and elevations with DNR Engineer. 

All work shall conform to and be performed in accordance with all applicable codes 
and ordinances. 

The contractor shall visit the site and inspect the project area and thoroughly 
familiarize themselves with the actual job conditions prior to bidding and the 
start of work. Failure to visit the project site shall not relieve the contractor 
from performing the work in accordance to the plans, specification, special 
provisions and contract. 

The contractor shall verify, at the site, all dimensions and conditions shown on 

the plans and shall notify the DNR Engineer of any discrepancies, omissions, and/or 
conflicts prior to proceeding with the work. 

It shall be the contractor's responsibility to provide waste areas or disposal 

sites for excess material (excavated material or broken concrete) which is not 
desirable to be incorporated into the work involved on this project. No payment 
for overhaul will be allowed for material hauled to these sites. No material shall 
be placed within the right-of-way, unless specifically stated in the plans or 
approved by the DNR Engineer. 

The contractor shall not disturb desirable grass areas and desirable trees outside 

the construction limits. The contractor will not be permitted to park or service 
vehicles and equipment or use these areas for storage of materials. Storage, 
parking and service areas will be subject to the approval of the DNR Engineer. 

Where utilities and fixtures are shown as Existing on the plans or encountered 

within the construction area, it shall be the responsibility of the contractor to 
notify the DNR Engineer of those utilities prior to the beginning of any 
construction. The contractor shall be afforded access to these facilities for 
necessary modification of services. Underground facilities, structures and 
utilities have been plotted from available surveys and records and therefore their 
locations must be considered approximate only. It is possible there may be others, 
the existence of which is presently not known or shown. It is the contractor's 
responsibility to determine their existence and exact location and to avoid damage 
thereto. No claims for additional compensation will be allowed to the contractor 
for any interference or delay caused by such work. 

The contractor shall shape graded area to maintain surface drainage. All 

elevations are to finish grade. 

The contractor is expected to have materials, equipment, and labor available on a 

daily basis to install and maintain erosion control features on the project. This 
may involve seeding, silt fence, rock ditch checks, silt basins or silt dikes. 
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